June 6, 2021

Dear Andover Families and Staff,
As you may have heard, on Friday the NYSDOH released a letter they sent to the CDC regarding changing the requirements for wearing masks in schools.  
At this time, we have not received any official guidance from the NYS Department of Health, the NYS Department of Education, the CDC, and/or the Allegany County DOH.  Therefore, we will continue with our current plan and practices of wearing masks.  
Once we receive official guidance and more information, we will review it and consider any potential changes that may need to be made to our current COVID-19 school plan.  We will be in contact with all of you once we know more.
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